
H5N1 HPAI in Dairy Cattle

Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) 

Available at Gage, Hall, and Madison County 

Offices

Contact Information:

Hall County Extension office: (308) 385-5088
Gage County Extension office: (402) 223-1384
Madison County Extension office: (402) 370-4040

PPE such as disposable gloves and face shields are available free of charge at Gage, Hall, and 
Madison county extension offices for dairy workers on a voluntary basis. 
These counties were chosen based on the suggestion from the Nebraska State Dairy Association 
(NSDA) based on the geographic location and relative number of dairies within Nebraska.
Supplies are being provided by two agencies:

Department of Health and Human Service (DHHS)
Central States Center for Agricultural Safety and Health (CS-CASH)

The risk of humans contracting H5N1 HPAI virus from dairy cattle appears to be exceedingly low.
All scientific evidence supports our dairy and beef products remain safe to consumers.
No appointment needed. 
Contact the appropriate office with any questions. 


